From: Shidi Fu

Sent: 23 December 2020 11:45
To: Planning

Cc: Sophie Wehtje

Subject: 2020/5587/T Trees

Dear Sir or Madam

I'm writing to register my objection against the proposed removal of these two old trees in the neighborhood.

Even as a newly moved resident of this neighborhood, it is difficult to not recognize the significant positive effect of such green species bringing on our urban fabric, visually and environmentally. Not least to mention the benefit that those tree can bring to the wildlife.

I suggest a further investigation and assessment should be conducted to figure out how to protect and maintain those trees instead of simply chopping if off.

Kind Regards, Shidi Fu and Sophie Wehtje

Sent from my iPhone [Hardship Fund 2020]

SECURITY, PRIVACY & CONFIDENTIALITY NOTICE

Information contained in this email and any attachment is confidential and is intended for the addressee only. If you are not the intended recipient please notify us immediately. Any dissemination, distribution, copying or use of this information without our prior consent is strictly prohibited. The views of the author may not necessarily reflect those of the Architectural Association (Inc.). If you have any doubts as to the authenticity of this e-mail please contact either the sender or the Architectural Association directly. You should carry out your own virus checks before opening any attachment. The Architectural Association (Inc.) is not liable for any damage that you suffer as a result of software viruses. The Architectural Association, Inc. is a Registered Charity Incorporated as a Company limited by guarantee. Registered in England No. 171402. Registered office: 36 Bedford Square, London, WC1B 3ES

[Architectural Association]